
Welcome Dr. Mussoline - At the Board of School Directors Meeting on Monday, May 24, the
School Board appointed Dr. Lawrence Mussoline as Interim Superintendent for the Southern
Lehigh School District. Dr. Mussoline has previously held the position of Superintendent at the
Pine Grove Area School District, Wilson School District, Downingtown Area School District, and
most recently at the Haddonfield Borough School District in New Jersey. Please join me in
welcoming Dr. Mussoline to Southern Lehigh community.  
2021 Summer Ramp Up Camps - The Southern Lehigh School District is offering a variety of
week long Summer Ramp Up Camps to interested families during the month of August. More
information including descriptions of the Summer Ramp Up Camps and the registration form can
be found using the following link. 
Girls Lacrosse District XI Champions - Congratulations to the SLHS Girls Lacrosse Team as
they defeated Saucon Valley for the District XI 3A Championship yesterday evening. Thank you
to each of the student athletes for their continued dedication and hard work. Thank you to Coach
Cain and his staff for their mentorship. Good luck in the PIAA State Tournament next week! 
2021 - 2022 Instructional Model - As a reminder, the following Instructional Models will be
available for the 2021-2022 School Year. 

5-Day Per Week In-Person Instruction
SLSD Spartan Academy Remote Instruction 

Additional information about Spartan Academy can be found via the following link. 
PDE Flexible Instructional Day (FID) Application -At the Board of School Directors Meeting
on Monday, May 24, the School Board approved the submission of the SLSD FID Application
which has since been submitted to PDE for review and final approval. If approved, Southern
Lehigh will be eligible to utilize UP TO FIVE (5) Flexible Instructional Days in the event of
inclement weather, building mechanical failures, public safety concerns, or other challenges that
would make in-person attendance difficult or unsafe. 
SLSD COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic Dose #2 - Reminder to all Southern Lehigh Families that
participated in the SLSD COVID-19 Vaccine Clinic on May 15th. The Second Dose Clinic will be
held on Saturday June 5 from 8:15 AM to 1:00 PM at Southern Lehigh Middle School. Families
should arrive at the SAME TIME that they received their first dose. More information including a
digital copy of the consent form can be found on the SLSD COVID-19 Vaccine Page. 

SLSD Parents and Guardians,
 
Listed below are several updates; 
 

 
Have a great weekend. Please take time with your families to remember those who lost their lives in
service to the United States this Memorial Day. 

Kathleen Evison 
Superintendent
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